HOW TO DONATE

Living Giving

Online - you can donate to the OTANEWAINUKU KIWI TRUST ENDOWMENT FUND by credit card or by direct credit through the Acorn Foundation's website.

Go to www.acornfoundation.org.nz/donate

Enter your details.

Make sure you select OTANEWAINUKU KIWI TRUST as the donee.

A receipt to claim your tax rebate is generated automatically.

Manually - you can also make a donation to the OTANEWAINUKU KIWI TRUST ENDOWMENT FUND by sending a cheque made payable to 'Otanewainuku Kiwi Trust Endowment Fund' to The Treasurer, Otanewainuku Kiwi Trust, PO Box 9311, Tauranga 3142.

Please specify that the donation is for the OTANEWAINUKU KIWI TRUST ENDOWMENT FUND. A receipt will be sent to you.

A GIFT IN YOUR WILL

To make a gift / bequest in your Will, you should consult your lawyer. Ask that the appropriate clauses be inserted into your Will and/or your memorandum of wishes.

You can gift a specific dollar amount to the OTANEWAINUKU KIWI TRUST ENDOWMENT FUND or you can gift a percentage of the value of your estate.

No matter what gift you decide on, it will be a much appreciated contribution to the future of our beautiful birds and forest.

WITHOUT OUR VOLUNTEERS SUPPORTED BY ONGOING FUNDING IT WOULD BE A VERY QUIET FOREST INDEED



Otanewainuku Kiwi Trust
PO Box 9311

Tauranga 3142

Contact: Suzanne Williams on (07) 543 1441

Email: chair@kiwitrust.org

www.kiwitrust.org





THE GIFT THAT KEEPS ON GIVING



ENDOWMENT FUND

"Ensuring the long term survival of Kiwi in the Otanewainuku Forest. Preserving our Taonga of native flora and fauna for generations to come."

WHAT IS ENDOWMENT FUND?

WHAT DOES THE TRUST DO?

FUTURE SECURITY

The OTANEWAINUKU KIWI TRUST ENDOWMENT FUND is a fund where your capital is invested forever.

Your capital is never spent, but it creates an annual income which is used by the Otanewainuku Kiwi Trust to pay for the costs of protecting the flora and fauna of our forest.

This fund is administered by the Acorn Foundation for the Trust.

This fund will mean that our financing is more stable and we will be less reliant on grants to pay for our continuing work.

VISIT WWW.KIWITRUST.ORG



OUR FIRST KIWI CHICK 'PISTACHIO'

The Otanewainuku Kiwi Trust is looking after a very special piece of land – 1200 hectares of pristine forest, home to precious native bird life and indigenous plants. These are under serious threat by introduced animal pests.

Thanks to the efforts of our volunteers, the birdlife is staging a comeback. Our resident kiwi population numbered just five in 2001, a devastating drop from the 50 recorded in 1984.

However, with pest control efforts and bird translocations, bird species such as Kiwi, Whiteheads, Tomtits and Robins are on the rise. Nowadays the forest canopy echoes to the beautiful flute-like notes of our 18 resident Kokakos and many other native species.



Kokako reintroduced to forest

Our trust needs funds to cover the costs of pest control and translocations. An endowment fund with sufficient reserves will help cover future expenditure. It will enable the trust to become more sustainable, with less effort going into short-term funding solutions and more effort into the long-term forest regeneration.

Any donation - small or large - would be greatly appreciated, and you will also qualify for a 33% tax rebate.

YOUR DONATION IS NOT ONLY A GIFT THAT KEEPS ON GIVING - IT'S ALSO AN INVESTMENT IN THE FUTURE OF OUR BEAUTIFUL LAND.



THE GOVERNOR-GENERAL RELEASES TWO KIWI CHICKS